
 

CARN VILLA 

BRYHER 

ISLES OF SCILLY 

TR23 0PR 

 

16th July 2015 

 

Planning department 

Council of the Isles of Scilly 

Town Hall 

St Mary’s 

Isles of Scilly 

 

Dear Sirs 

 

Ref: P/15/046/FUL 

 

I am writing in support of the change of use of this accommodation to a small holiday let to enable 
the new owners of the property to supplement their income and therefore become permanent 
residents on Bryher.  Bryher residents are all aware that it has been in constant use for a number of 
years (certainly since I moved from Tresco to Bryher in 1977 and probably longer). 

Recently there has been a lot of change on Bryher with the majority of properties purchased being 
used as second homes.  I understand that Mr and Mrs Spence intend to reside here throughout the 
year and this is to be welcomed.  Also, being in the holiday trade myself, I think there is a need for 
some smaller letting properties which will undoubtedly add to the general economy of the island. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Gill Dan 

 

 


